

MY FREE TIME ACTIVITIES

READ THE TEXT AND CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER .

She gets up at 7 : 15 in the morning, has a shower, gets dressed and has breakfast. She usually has a toast and coffee. She doesn't like cheese. Then the girl goes to the office. She travels by bus. She has lunch at the canteen with her colleagues. They sometimes have pizza and milkshake at four . After the break Mary goes home an

hour later . She has dinner with her family. Her husband likes cooking! Mary goes to bed at 10pm. She does a lot of activities in her free time first ,she usually does yoga on Monday so she loves relax then, she often plays basketball on Tuesday she can't play it as a professional but she likes, next she goes running in the park twice a week because her son has a medal in running competitions . Mary can't run as fast as her son but she does a lot of exercise. She is mad about running. She sometimes does exercise with her husband on Thursday but he doesn't have much time , he works some hours at home so they don't spend her free time activities . she can do judo and gymnastics too.Finally , she usually plays board games with her family on weekend.



• What time does Mary get up in the morning?

- a) SIX a.m.
- b) SEVEN PAST THREE a.m.
- c) A QUARTER PAST SEVEN
- d) A QUARTER TO SEVEN .



• What does Mary usually have for breakfast?

- a) Eggs and juice
- b) Toast and coffee
- c) Cereal and milk
- d) Bread and cheese

• What food does Mary NOT like? _____

- a) Pizza
- b) Milkshake
- c) Cheese
- d) Toast

• How does Mary travel to the office? _____

- a) By car
- b) By train

- c) By bus
- d) By bike

• **Where does Mary have lunch?** _____

- a) At home
- b) At the canteen with her colleagues
- c) In a restaurant
- d) In the park

• **What time does Mary go home from work?** _____

- a) 3 p.m.
- b) 4 p.m.
- c) 5 p.m.
- d) 6 p.m.

• **What does Mary usually do on Monday?** _____

- a) Play basketball
- b) Do yoga
- c) Run in the park
- d) Do gymnastics

• **What sport does Mary often play on Tuesday?** _____

- a) Basketball
- b) Tennis
- c) Volleyball
- d) Football

• **Why does Mary go running twice a week?** _____

- a) Because she loves competitions
- b) Because her son has medals in running competitions
- c) Because her husband likes running
- d) Because her friends run

• **What does Mary usually do with her family on the weekend?** _____

- a) Watch TV
- b) Go shopping
- c) Play board games
- d) Go to the gym